For immediate release, January 27, 2004.

Gerald Ferguson

Door Mat Paintings

New Work

January 29 – February 19, 2004.

Opening:  January 29, 2004, 2-5 pm

We are pleased to announce a solo exhibition of new work by Gerald Ferguson, to be presented by the Wynick/Tuck Gallery, opening on Saturday January 29, 2005.  The artist will be present between 2-5 pm.

Ferguson, winner of the 1996 Canada Council Molson Prize, has been acclaimed internationally, including most recently in the art journal Art in America (November 2004) for his last solo painting exhibition Drop Cloth Paintings at the Wynick/Tuck Gallery. 

In the new paintings Ferguson once again employs a method known as frottage, laying the canvas over a textured surface and “rubbing” with paint.  Ferguson has used this method in the past, employing a variety of textures, including chain links, rods, ropes and garden hoses.  This time Ferguson has selected rubber door mats, (from recycled tires), using their commonplace application (the rubbing of feet) for the benefit of the canvas.

The results are dark, textured works similar to those described by Melissa Kuntz in Art in America as, “…paintings resembl[ing] a starry night sky – the gorgeous and serendipitous result of a very mechanical process.”  As Gary Michael Dault noted in his Globe and Mail (January 11, 2003) review, “Ferguson has been producing great paintings by a method he has sometimes wryly referred to as admitting ‘beauty by the back door.’  The back door in this case is a procedure called frottage. […]  these cunning paintings also reference many of the great moments in modernist and postmodern painting […] but breezily and only in passing: allusion by the back door.”

Project Room;

Kristan Horton

Dr. Strangelove   Dr. Strangelove

New photographs

Will continue in an edited version in the Project Room through February 29.  

Twenty of Horton’s photographs have been selected and will be shipped mid-February for an exhibition at the Mount Saint Vincent Art Gallery in Halifax,  -more on this exhibition later.

For further information about these shows and others please check out our website: 

www.wynicktuckgallery.ca

